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Arrow Exterminators Announces the Acquisition of   
All Guard Pest Control in Chandler, AZ 

Merger Strengthens Presence in Phoenix Market 

  

Atlanta, GA, February 4, 2019 – Atlanta-based Arrow Exterminators is pleased to 
announce the merger and acquisition of All Guard Pest Control in Chandler, AZ. This 
deal will provide Arrow the opportunity to strengthen its presence in the South Phoenix 
and East Valley markets. 

  
“We are so pleased to welcome the customers and team members of All Guard Pest 
Control,” said Emily Thomas Kendrick, President and Chief Executive Officer of Arrow 
Exterminators. “Arrow’s well-established family culture and our commitment to provide 
an awesome customer experience in every interaction is a well aligned with All Guard’s 
vision and makes them a perfect fit for Arrow.” 
  
“When we started considering selling our business, we contacted Arrow given their 
reputation for the two mergers they successfully completed in Phoenix over the course 
of the past few years”, said owner Matthew Kennedy.  We were so pleased with those 
previous transactions that we felt very comfortable in entrusting Arrow with this group of 
team members and customers.”  Sarah Kennedy added, “We are proud to have these 
employees join a fellow family-owned and operated company and become a part of the 
Arrow family.  Given their history, we know that our team members will be provided with 
many growth opportunities.” 
  
“All Guard Pest Control is a strong name in the South Phoenix area and we are proud to 
have this strong team of rock stars join the Arrow team,” stated Tim Pollard, Arrow’s 



Senior Executive Vice President and Chief Operating Officer. “We always look to merge 
with high-quality companies who go Beyond the Call to solve problems as well as 
support their local community and All Guard certainly fits the bill.”  
 
All Guard team members will join with the other Arrow Exterminators team members in 
the metro Phoenix market and will operate as Arrow Exterminators. 
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About Arrow Exterminators 

Family owned and operated since 1964, Atlanta-based Arrow Exterminators is the sixth 
largest pest and termite control company in the United States, ranked by revenue. 
Arrow boasts a modern fleet of more than 1900 vehicles, 115 service centers and 2175 
team members with revenues exceeding $225 million. Featuring QualityPro 
accreditation by the National Pest Management Association, the company offers 
innovative and environmentally responsible services to protect homes and businesses 
of customers in Alabama, Arizona, Florida, Georgia, Kentucky, Louisiana, Mississippi, 
North Carolina, South Carolina, Tennessee, Texas and Virginia. Visit 
arrowexterminators.com for more information. 

 

  

  

 

 


